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Hello Ms. Girvin, 

Please note the email stream below to/from you and your agency and myself. 

The residents of northeast Scottsdale and surrounding areas are still waiting for the FAA to 

present responsible solutions to the major issues that have been submitted to your agency 

regarding the NextGen flight paths out of Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport.  As you 

know, the U.S. Court of Appeals ruled that the FAA implemented those Sky Harbor NextGen 

flight paths illegally and that your agency was "arbitrary and capricious". 

It has been seven months since your agency conducted public workshops in the Phoenix area to 

collect comments and suggestions regarding these flight paths.  Your agency displayed 

"concepts" for some minor changes addressing these issues.  Yet not a word from your agency 

after all this time. 

It is time for you to stop your foot dragging and present to Scottsdale area residents your serious 

solutions to these issues. 

A simple accounting and sorting of comments from the workshops will not be acceptable.  Only 

serious responses to the solutions presented to the FAA by the City of Scottsdale, SCANA and 

others will fulfill your responsibilities and satisfy the expectations of all of those concerned 

here.  Our patience is wearing thin.  Your failure to fully rescind the illegally implemented flight 

paths will only increase the communities resolve to force you to do so.  The drumbeat to take 

more aggressive actions, including asking the Court to reaffirm it's ruling regarding the illegal 

implementation of NextGen at Sky Harbor, will only intensify.   

If you do not respond to the needs of the community in the near future, expect more aggressive 

steps to commence.  The FAA game of delay, deception and refusal to address our communities 

concerns must come to an end.  

Thank you. 

Bud Kern 

Chair, SCANA 

 

 

CC:  Senator Kirysten Sinema 

        Senator Martha McSally 

        Representative David Schweikert 

        Scottsdale Mayor Lane and Scottsdale City Council 

        Maricopa County Supervisor Steve Chucri  
 


